
From: Schmenk, Colin R  -DNR 
Sent: Thursday, July 7, 2022 2:09 PM 
To: Nathan Treadwell - Hortonville Administrator 
Subject: Update Request for Schwan Oil Co - Bulk Plt, BRRTS #: 03-45-001398 
 
Good afternoon Nathan, 
 
I am checking in to see where the Village of Hortonville and Outagamie County are at with potentially 
acquiring the Schwan Oil Co – Bulk Plt property. Does Hortonville intend to pursue acquisition? 
 
Regards, 
-Colin 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 

Colin Schmenk 

Hydrogeologist – Remediation & Redevelopment Program 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
2984 Shawano Ave 
Green Bay, WI 54313-6727 
Phone #: (920) 510-9482 
ColinR.Schmenk@Wisconsin.gov  

 dnr.wi.gov 
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